The Rotary Club of Milton Ulladulla Inc

July 19, 2011

Fellowship:
Margun Carless & George Chittick

( Eric Croker & Clive Cross)
Introduction: John Coburn
Vote of Thanks: Bernard Cowley
TONIGHT:
Keith Bennett Inspires
Future Events:
July 26: To be announced

August 2:
September 6: Visit from District Governor
Special Night

August:
Milton- Ulladulla Business Awards

NOTE: Annual Membership Fees now

Due (by 31 July)

TOTAL $252.00 (plus 44 Club $48)
$350 or

$200 (July) and $150 (January).

If you are unable to make a meeting please contact:

PETER CULHAM ph 44551588
Before 2 pm of the meeting day.

BBQ Roster Wed Sat Mon

Robin Cantrill 20/7 23/7 25]7
Stuart Carless 27/7 30/7 1/8
Margun Carless 4/8 6/8 8/8
George Chittick 11/8 13/8 15/8
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Last Week’s Meeting Reports:

guests: Jan Shalhoub; Jenny Cantrill;
Yvonne Young

Almoner Trevor Schofield is suffering
Sciatica
Attendance: 88 percent
Dale Wilford Award: Keith Greenwood
Phil Bennett Trophy:

Card Draw: 29C Joe Puglisi Ace

Diamonds
Secretary: Thank you letters from Cancer
Outpatients Appeal; Friends of Mullala;
Youth Director: Idea for a Youth
Programme ie debating teams from the
two high schools at the local Court
House.
International Report: Discussions had
with district to organize Foundation
assistance. Programmes will include
Shelter Boxes and small project as well as
assistance to Cambodia .
Vocational Report:
Club Service Report Michael
Mastronardi Meeting with a mothers club
with respect to improvements to Rotary
Park. Stroke Australia Care Funding
ideas.
President Dale
Harbour Feast Night- $2000 raised.
Banner Poles for median strip quotes
arranged.



Keith Greenwood- Origin office
representatives came to review our
programme and progress. it seems they
left impressed. Meeting to take place soon
with Mission. Small meeting to take place
next week.

NOTE: dues that are required to be paid
by the end of July.

Guest Speaker Dr June FitzHenry

Dr June has been a medical Doctor in this
district since 1950. She first started
coming here on holidays with her family in
the 1930°s.

She then lived with her family in the Milton
School residence.

Dr June kept us all enthralled with her
reminisces of her early years in the Milton
district as the solitary medical officer.
President Dale acknowledged the
excellent commitment Dr June has had to
our district over the many years.

They said he was the worst captain that the
club had ever had. That was a lie because he
wasn’t that good!!!

Tell me, do any of your fellow cricket
selectors suffer from insanity?
“No!”, he said. : “They all seem to enjoy it!!”

What did the cannibal get when he was late
for dinner?
The cold shoulder!!!
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At one point during a junior football match,
the coach pulled aside one of his young
players and said: “ Do you understand what
sportsmanship is?” the little boy nodded yes.
“Do you understand what playing fair is?”
The little boy nodded yes.
“So.” The coach continued,” even when the
umpire makes a dodgy call you can’t swear at
him or threaten to punch his lights out. Is
that understood?” Again the boy nodded
yes.
“Good,” said the coach. “Now go over there
and explain it to your mother!”

Birthdays
Joanna Gash 21 July

Geoff Muir 24 July
Jeff Franklin 24 July
Patricia Culham 18 July
Anniversaries
Sid & Zilma Turnbull 18 July



